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www.westlincoln.ca 

June 28, 2022 

Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario  
Legislative Building   
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON 
M7A 1A1 

Dear Premier Ford: 

Re:  Summary and Implications of Provincial Bill 109:  More Homes for Everyone Act, 2022 

This correspondence is to confirm that on June 27, 2022, West Lincoln Township Council adopted 
the following resolution regarding the Summary and Implications of Provincial Bill 109:  More 
Homes for Everyone Act, 2022 

That, the correspondence from the Town of East Gwillimbury, dated June 15, 2022, 
requesting the Government of Ontario to revisit the provisions of Bill 109 and work with all 
stakeholders, including municipalities represented by the Association of Municipalities of 
Ontario to deliver legislation that allows municipalities to plan, grow and deliver 
communities that adhere to local, provincially-approved Official Plans, rather than strict 
statutory timelines; be received and supported; and, 

That, a copy of this Motion be sent to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, MPP 
Caroline Mulroney, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Regional Chairs in 
Ontario, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and all Ontario municipalities 

If any further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 905-957-5136. 

Yours truly, 

Joanne Scime 
Clerk 

cc. The Honourable Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing
The Honourable Caroline Mulroney, MPP York-Simcoe
Regional Chairs in Ontario
AMO
All Ontario Municipalities
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